THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

DR. FRANK TILL SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Telephone: (754) 321-2600

Facsimile: (754) 321-2701

January 18, 2005

TO:

School Board Members

FROM:

Frank Till

Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT:

WITHDRAW THE REQUESTED ACTION REFERENCE TAMARA

CARTLEDGE, SYSTEMS ANALYST IV, ETS, ON ITEM G-4-

PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATION FOR NON-INSTRUCTIONAL SEPARATION OF EMPLOYMENT AND DISCIPLINE(S) FOR THE

2004-2005 SCHOOL YEAR.

The above referenced item has been requested to be withdrawn by Pat Santeramo, President of Broward Teachers Union (BTU). Due to an unexpected death of a secretary from the BTU office, Mr. Santeramo will not be able to speak to this item at the January 18, 2005, Regular School Board Meeting, therefore we will bring it forward at the February 1, 2005, Regular School Board Meeting.

Thank you.

FT/JFN:jp

c: Senior Management